
The War Office, 
Whitehall, 

S.W.I. 

I g~ November, 1939. 

Dear JL-CL 

*J<H With reference to your l e t t e r 7025/2A/39 
» dated 13th November, 1939, v/e agree with your d r a f t 

telegram and have not thought i t necessary to consul t 
the other serv ice departments. 

In view of the f a c t that we have recommended 
the New Zealand Government that the p o l i t i c a l s i t u a t i o n 
i s such that they can s a f e l y send a D i v i s i on to the -
Middle Kast next year i t i s poss ib l e that the New 
Zealand Government may f e e l unequal to the add i t i ona l 
commitment in F i j i . I f the Governor rep l i e s that t h i s 
i s , in f a c t , so , we would be g lad to be informed as i t 
might then be poss ib le to approach the Aus t ra l i an 
Government with a view to the i r assuming the commitment. 

I am sending a copy of t h i s l e t t e r to Colonel 
J acob. 

Yours f ? t<* * e ^ ^ ^ 

P.G. Lee, E S Q . , 
C o l o n i a l O f f i c e , 

Downing S t r e e t , 
S .W. I . 


